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Date:  March 14, 2023.                                                                               File # 23-428 
 
To:  Marcelia Nicholson, Chairwoman 

Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors 
 
From:  Daniel Hughes, Chief Deputy Sheriff 

Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office 
 
Re:  Extension for Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification (TAHC) 
 
 
Policy 
Chapter 17.085 (1)(a) of the Milwaukee County Code of General Ordinances requires an extension of 
temporary assignment beyond 180 days be approved by the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors. 
 
 
Request 
The Office of the Sheriff is requesting a retroactive extension of Deputy Sheriff Mark Gaudynski’s 
Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification (TAHC) to the Sheriff’s Office Lieutenant position 
from 3/24/2023, to 6/24/2023, or until the position is filled permanently, whichever comes first.  Approval 
of back pay for this employee is also kindly requested, as the current TAHC expires on March 23, 2023. 
 
The request is being made to maintain consistent leadership until the position is filled on a permanent 
basis. The Sheriff’s Office is currently in the interview stage of the recruitment process. 
 
 
 
                                                                    
 
                                                                          

                                                                  Daniel R. Hughes, Chief Deputy 

                                                                  Milwaukee County Office of the Sheriff 

  

 

 

 

SHERIFF DENITA R. BALL 
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